
TERMS & CONDITIONS: *MUST note “12 Days of Christmas” on all orders. Minimum $15,000 order. May not be exactly as shown, based on availability. 
Promo & terms apply to orders received on the specific dates. This promo cannot be combined with any other current or past promotions. Orders must 
be for immediate release. Unless noted, standard freight terms apply. If order is cancelled and gift is not returned, BeLuce will issue a debit note.

BeLuce Canada Inc.



TERMS & CONDITIONS: *MUST note “12 Days of Christmas” on all orders. Minimum $5,000 order. May not be exactly as shown, based on availability. 
Promo & terms apply to orders received on the specific dates. This promo cannot be combined with any other current or past promotions. Orders must 
be for immediate release. Unless noted, standard freight terms apply. If order is cancelled and gift is not returned, BeLuce will issue a debit note.

BeLuce Canada Inc.



TERMS & CONDITIONS: *MUST note “12 Days of Christmas” on all orders. Minimum $3,000 order. May not be exactly as shown, based on availability. 
Promo & terms apply to orders received on the specific dates. This promo cannot be combined with any other current or past promotions. Orders must 
be for immediate release. Unless noted, standard freight terms apply. If order is cancelled and gift is not returned, BeLuce will issue a debit note.

BeLuce Canada Inc.



TERMS & CONDITIONS: *MUST note “12 Days of Christmas” on all orders. Minimum $3,500 order. May not be exactly as shown, based on availability. 
Promo & terms apply to orders received on the specific dates. This promo cannot be combined with any other current or past promotions. Orders must 
be for immediate release. Unless noted, standard freight terms apply. If order is cancelled and gift is not returned, BeLuce will issue a debit note.

BeLuce Canada Inc.



TERMS & CONDITIONS: *MUST note “12 Days of Christmas” on all orders. Minimum $7,500 order. May not be exactly as shown, based on availability. 
Promo & terms apply to orders received on the specific dates. This promo cannot be combined with any other current or past promotions. Orders must 
be for immediate release. Unless noted, standard freight terms apply. If order is cancelled and gift is not returned, BeLuce will issue a debit note.

BeLuce Canada Inc.



TERMS & CONDITIONS: *MUST note “12 Days of Christmas” on all orders. Minimum $2,500 order. May not be exactly as shown, based on availability. 
Promo & terms apply to orders received on the specific dates. This promo cannot be combined with any other current or past promotions. Orders must 
be for immediate release. Unless noted, standard freight terms apply. If order is cancelled and gift is not returned, BeLuce will issue a debit note.

BeLuce Canada Inc.



TERMS & CONDITIONS: *MUST note “12 Days of Christmas” on all orders. Minimum $5,000 order. May not be exactly as shown, based on availability. 
Promo & terms apply to orders received on the specific dates. This promo cannot be combined with any other current or past promotions. Orders must 
be for immediate release. Unless noted, standard freight terms apply. If order is cancelled and gift is not returned, BeLuce will issue a debit note.

BeLuce Canada Inc.



TERMS & CONDITIONS: *MUST note “12 Days of Christmas” on all orders. Minimum $15,000 order. May not be exactly as shown, based on availability. 
Promo & terms apply to orders received on the specific dates. This promo cannot be combined with any other current or past promotions. Orders must 
be for immediate release. Unless noted, standard freight terms apply. If order is cancelled and gift is not returned, BeLuce will issue a debit note.

BeLuce Canada Inc.



TERMS & CONDITIONS: *MUST note “12 Days of Christmas” on all orders. Minimum $2,500 order. May not be exactly as shown, based on availability. 
Promo & terms apply to orders received on the specific dates. This promo cannot be combined with any other current or past promotions. Orders must 
be for immediate release. Unless noted, standard freight terms apply. If order is cancelled and gift is not returned, BeLuce will issue a debit note.

BeLuce Canada Inc.



TERMS & CONDITIONS: *MUST note “12 Days of Christmas” on all orders. Minimum $25,000 order. *Excluding inverters.  Promo & terms apply to 
orders received on the specific dates. This promo cannot be combined with any other current or past promotions. Orders must be for immediate 
release. Unless noted, standard freight terms apply. Delivery may be longer than usual, based on demand. 

BeLuce Canada Inc.



TERMS & CONDITIONS: *MUST note “12 Days of Christmas” on all orders. Minimum $3,000 order. May not be exactly as shown, based on availability. 
Promo & terms apply to orders received on the specific dates. This promo cannot be combined with any other current or past promotions. Orders must 
be for immediate release. Unless noted, standard freight terms apply. If order is cancelled and gift is not returned, BeLuce will issue a debit note.

BeLuce Canada Inc.



TERMS & CONDITIONS: *MUST note “12 Days of Christmas” on all orders. Minimum $500 order. May not be exactly as shown, based on availability. 
Promo & terms apply to orders received on the specific dates. This promo cannot be combined with any other current or past promotions. Orders must 
be for immediate release. Unless noted, standard freight terms apply. If order is cancelled and gift is not returned, BeLuce will issue a debit note.

BeLuce Canada Inc.


